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Weekly News – Friday 1st December  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a great week in Year 2 getting ready for our Christmas 
concert and are looking forward to our performance next Thursday.  

A huge well done to Clover class for a fantastic class assembly on 
Tuesday. Everyone was impressed with how well you all projected 
your voices and knew when to say your lines.   

English 

We have started writing our information texts about Orangutans this 
week. The children have worked really hard to include sub headings, 
generalisers and facts they have researched. 

 

Maths 

We have continued learning different methods for multiplication this 
week. We have used repeated addition and started using arrays. We 
have started to move on to division by sharing.  

Topic 

We have continued learning about the voyage of Captain Scott and 
his team. This week we have started to imagine what it must have 
been like for Captain Scott during different parts of his journey.  

In PE we are continuing to practice our football skills and in art we 
made advent calendars ready to open today! 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Thomas 

Soha 
 

Clover 
Oscar 

Kabisha 
 

Heather 
Gabrielle 

Taym 

Notices 
It is now getting much colder, please ensure your child brings a coat every day.  
 
Christmas Concert – date to put in the diary (Thursday 7th December at 9.15am) 
 
If you have not bought your costume in please bring it on Monday. We will be having a dress rehearsal 
on Tuesday 5th . Unless your child is a character, you should be wearing all black. 
 
Please can every child bring in four safety pins by Monday as we are attaching stars to the children’s 
costumes.    
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